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The Honorable Troy Waymaster, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 111-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Waymaster: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2159 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2159 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2159 would authorize the Kansas Board of Regents to sell certain real property in 

Saline County on behalf of Kansas State University. 

 

 Kansas State University indicates the costs associated with obtaining appraisals would be 

negligible and could be absorbed within existing resources.  The University indicates revenues 

from the sale would be remitted to the Restricted Fees Fund.  Any fiscal effect associated with HB 

2159 is not reflected in The FY 2020 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Ethan Erickson, Kansas State University 

 Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents  


